
 

 

 

 

Fall is here and I hope 
you all have taken a chance to get out with 
family and friends to enjoy the outdoor events 
and activities available in our community.  

The crisp cool air and the abundant harvest of 
fruits and vegetables will soon be replaced by 
the cold winter weather. Be sure to take the 
time to appreciate the amazing fall colors and 
the last days of warm sunshine. 

I love this City and the people who call it home. 
Since there is not another newsletter before the 
holidays, I would like to wish you all the best 
that the Holiday season has to offer.  

 

 

 

Mayor’s Message 

Fall 

October—December 2018 

The Brigham City Splash Pad 

To Ribbon Cuƫng 

And This From Groundbreaking 

To This 

To Opening!!! 

Special Thanks to 
Brigham City Rotary 
Club  & other donors 
who helped make this 
project possible. 

Each year the Recreation Department gathers a 
list of homes for the “About Town Scavenger 
Hunt.” People decorate their homes for Christ-
mas, and items in their display are listed on the 
scavenger hunt sheet. Families then spend some 
time in December driving around town looking at 
decorations and filling out a form. When they 
have found all of the items on the form, they can 
return it for a free cookie from Old Grist Mill. 

If you have a home that you would like to have 
added to the list, please contact Sherie at 435-
734-6608. 

About Town Scavenger Hunt 

Mayor Vincent would like to boost the feeling of com-
munity throughout Brigham City. We joined with 
Kent’s Market, Smiths Food, Walmart and the 
Brigham City Community Hospital to provide a free 
concert and BBQ on the Bill of Rights Plaza in Au-
gust. There was a great turnout for this event and 
we want to do more.  If you have any suggestions on 
events  that may foster feelings of community pride, 
please send your ideas to Donna at 
dpett@bcutah.org or call her at 435-734-6612. 



 

To see all current openings: 

www.brighamcity.utah.gov 

Some of Our Job Postings: 

 Firefighter/Paramedic 

 Water System Operator 

 Building Custodian 

 Senior Center Cook 

 Senior Center Bus Driver 

 Grounds Maintenance  

School is back in session. Please be aware of 
children walking to school. As drivers, we should 
always stop for people trying to cross the street; 
especially if they are young and not necessarily 

paying close attention. 

 

 

Like us on Facebook for updates: 

Facebook.com/BrighamCity 

10/01—Registration for basketball begins 

10/18—Curbside Green Waste can pickup ends 

11/24—Santa Clause is Coming to Town 

11/26—Gingerbread House Contest 

12/10—About Town Scavenger Hunt begins 

For more information on the above, please visit 
our website. 

  

 

Fall Clean Up 

Fall Clean Up will begin on October 15th.  This 
will be the first extra trash day for residents 
whose regular collection day is Friday. Friday, 
November 9th is the last day of double trash 
pickup for those whose regular collection day 
is Thursday. After double trash pickup, green 
waste cans may be used for household garbage 
until spring. 

Leaf Collection 

As fall leaf pick up season approaches, please note 
it is our goal to pick up leaf piles once per week in 
each area. This may change due to weather or 
work loads. Residents should pile leaves in the 
park strip—not in the gutter. The collection days 
are: Mon: west side of Main to 1200 W, south side 
of Forest to 1100 S; Tue: west side of Main to 
1200 W, north side of Forest to 1500 N; Wed: east 
side of Main to 1300 E, Forest to 900 N; Thu: east 
side of Main to 1000 E, south side of Forest to 
1100 S. 


